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Document Title: Bellingham Technical College Clinical Redesign Project Report
This statement is intended to document revisions made to this report following SME review.

Dr. Annette Flanders, the Nursing Program Director at nearby Whatcom Community College,
served as SME reviewer. In her written feedback, and during a follow-up meeting, Dr. Flanders
posed questions regarding demand for registered Nurses, shared a different conception of the
Designated Education Unit (DEU) model, and considered how core competencies detailed in the
report were achieved.

The report was revised as a result of this feedback. Specific revisions include updated language
regarding demand for registered nurses, significant changes to descriptions of how BTC
implements clinical education (including the use of a modified DEU), and clarification and
alignment of core competencies throughout the report.
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